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September 2, 2020 
 
City of West Kelowna 
2760 Cameron Rd 
West Kelowna, BC, V1Z 2T6 
 
Attention: Mark Koch, Director of Development Services; Brent Magnan, Planning 
Manager; Natalie Gerritsen, Parks Planner; Stirling Scory, Planner II 
 
Subject: Follow-up Letter on Proposed New Policy for Park Land Acceptance and 
Remnant Land 
 
Dear Mark, Brent, Natalie and Stirling: 
 

Thank you for meeting with our committee and listening to the feedback that we provided 
related to our concerns with the City of West Kelowna’s first draft of its proposed new policy for 
Park Land Acceptance and Remnant Land. 
 
Our committee has reviewed the second draft of this proposed policy and we are grateful that 
the City of West Kelowna integrated our feedback into this revised policy. 
 
We would like to provide our support for this revised policy. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
URBAN DEVELOPMENT INSTITUTE OKANAGAN CHAPTER 

 
Per: Rick Miller, Chair, City of West Kelowna Municipal Liaison Committee  
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